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Diary Dates  
 21st July -             

Last day of term 

 22nd July - Summer 
holiday starts 

 3rd / 4th Sept - 
Staff training days  

 7th / 8th Sept - 
Staff training days  

 9th Sept -  1st                     
day of school for 
years 1 to 6 

 10th / 11th Sept - 
EYFS induction days 

 26th - 30th Oct - 
Half term 

 18th Dec - Last day 
of the Autumn term 

 21st Dec - 1st Jan - 
Christmas holiday 

 4th Jan -               
Staff training day  

 5th Jan - Spring term 
starts for children 

 15th - 19th Feb -      
Half term 

 26th Mar - Last day 
of Spring term 

 29th Mar - 9th April 
- Easter holiday 

 3rd May -              
Bank holiday 

 31st May - 4th June - 
Half term 

 22nd July - Last day 
of Summer term 

 23rd July - Summer 
holiday starts 

Class Allocations - 2020/21 
Current Class / Teacher Sept 2020 Class / Teacher 

  1 - Miss L Townsend 

  2 - Mr B Sapsford 

1 - Miss L Townsend 3 - Miss F Sheldon 

2 - Mr B Sapsford 
4 – Mrs C Boekee (M,T,W)                                                                     
 Mrs M Cook (Th/F) 

3 - Miss F Sheldon 5 - Miss R Telfer 

4 - Mrs C Boekee/Mrs M Cook 6 – Miss K Taylor 

5 - Miss R Telfer 7 - Miss A Deakin 

6 - Miss K Taylor 8 - Mr S Taylor 

7 - Miss A Deakin 9 - Ms R Merriman 

8 - Mr S Taylor 10 - Mrs S Rees 

10 - Mrs S Rees 11 – Miss L Bright 

9 – Ms R Merriman 12 - Miss H Sewell 

11 - Miss L Bright 13 - Mrs K Dowdall 

12 - Miss H Sewell 14 - Miss S Joomun 

Message from Mr Tull 
 

I just wanted to take the opportunity to 
acknowledge the huge effort that everyone has 
made in rising to the challenges over the last 3 
months.  I have missed you all so much and look 
forward to working with you to get back safely 
to school life.  I am very proud of your efforts. 
 

Schools have been only partly open, with most 
children still working remotely.  Keeping home 
learning going has been a challenge for us all and 
not something many of us would have chosen.  
With my 4 children at home, I understand that 
this has only become more challenging as time 
has gone on through lockdown. 
 

Having now received the guidance, I can confirm 
that things will still look a little different in 
September, but much closer to normal school.  I 
am continuing to work with staff to plan for a 
safe return for all the children in September.  I 
will need to work through the summer to ensure 
this is ready for September and will keep you 
updated as our plan develops.  
 

Ben Tull - Headteacher 

Staffing Update 
 
 

Miss Wattis is relocating this 
summer and will be leaving at 
the end of term.  We wish 
her all the very best and 
thank her for all she has    
contributed to our school. We 
are delighted to welcome 
Miss Joomun to the Y6 team. 
 
 

Mrs MacDonald, Mrs Dearman  
and Mrs Armitage will be 
providing cover across the 
school for staff release time.  
 
 

Mr Tull, Mrs Rawlins, Mrs 
Whiting, Ms Evans and Mrs 
Oram will continue in their 
senior leadership roles along 
with Sophie Morris who is 
returning from maternity 
leave in September. 
 


